
From: amberrashon@gmail.com <amberrashon@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 9, 2022 10:39 AM 
To: Park Commission <pacommission@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Please keep Brentwood Park dog free 
 
 
 
Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.  
 
 
Hello, 
 
My family and I have enjoyed Brentwood Park being dog free and would prefer it stay that way. There is 
a dog park close by at Warner Park for people who want their dogs in parks. It’s been great not worrying 
about dogs or their waste when we visit Brentwood. Dogs can contribute to anxiety for people who have 
legitimate fears of dogs especially those who have had traumatic past experiences involving dogs.  It’s 
important for the City to remember that not all cultures value treating dogs as members of the family. 
Going to the playground at Brentwood and not having to worry about dogs has been a relaxing and fun 
experience for our family.   Please keep Brentwood park a safe and comfortable environment for the 
human members of the neighborhood.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Amber McReynolds 
 

 


